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Daycare Memo 

 

To: Interviewing Parents 

 

Hello! Thank you for your interest in our daycare. Whether you are changing daycares 
or starting daycare for the first time, we understand how traumatic it can be for both the 
parents and children involved. Finding a daycare that meets your child’s needs and at 
the same time finding a provider that you feel you can entrust with your child(ren) can 
be very nerve racking. We feel it is very important for the parents and the provider to 
have an open and friendly relationship to best meet the needs of your child(ren). 

 

To tell you a little bit about our family: Our names are Glen & Juanita Kilpatrick. 
Juanita’s mom, Ms. Jackson resides with us. We are married and have one adult son 
who resides outside of our home. We chose to do daycare because of our love for 
children. Glen has worked in the Public School System for many years as an Aide. 
Juanita has taken care of children her entire life, whether it was her own or always 
caring for family members and the neighborhood kids. We are licensed with the state 
and are required to have the proper trainings and certificates to facilitate your kids. We 
operate a controlled, educational & family-oriented daycare where your child’s safety & 
care are our number one concern.  

 

The Assistant’s name is Melissa Twiggs, and she is the mom of a precious two-year-old 
girl. Melissa has a lot of experience with children, as her resume is indicative of that, 
along with her love for children. Melissa will be here daily and will interact with the 
children as such.  

 

Our daycare is a group daycare with a family setting. Although we will have many 
projects & activities, we are not a preschool. We will care for your children with family as 
a setting, with a focus on life skills to prepare them for the school environment. We will 
cover respect, sharing, manners, following instructions, responsibility, anger control and 
problem management, just to name a few. We feel these skills are mandatory for your 
children to integrate into the school system & to flourish into whom they will grow up to 
become. We ask that we all work together to accomplish these goals.  

 

We accept children between the ages of 6 Weeks and School Age. 
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Our hours are 6:00 AM – 6:00 PM. We are always willing to work with a change in the 
schedule to accommodate parents, that fall within these hours, and within reasonable 
notice. If we can, we will offer hours outside of these (on occasion) for an additional fee 
(inquire within). However, we ask that you respect the hours of your contract and arrive 
on time to pick up your children.  

 

Please Contact nitasnestinc@gmail.com  or text 917-627-8549 to schedule a Site Tour. 

 

Thank you for considering our home for your child’s care and development.  

 

 

 

Respectfully Always, 

 

Nita’s Nest 
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